
NOTICE OF OPEN BOOK CHANGE

TOWN OF RUTLAND – JULY 24, 2025

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the assessor will not be available for the in-person Open Book 
session scheduled for today.

However, property owners may contact the assessor by phone for questions or discussions regarding 
their assessment today between 3:00 PM and 5:00 PM by calling:

Alanna Carter
Phone: (920) 381-3106
Email: alannac@accurateassessor.com

The assessment roll is available for review at:
https://accurateassessor.com/roll-books/

A second Open Book session will be held in-person on:
Tuesday, July 29, 2025, from 3:00 PM to 5:00 PM
at Rutland Town Hall

We apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.

Sincerely,
Accurate Assessor
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